
LCIF NEWS
Introduction:
On behalf of LCIF I would like to thank all Clubs that have made donations to LCIF since my last newsletter. 
Disaster Grants:
I have had to put this newsletter together early this month as I am going away on holiday. I will report on the figures in next month’s newsletter.
Melvin Jones Fellowships (MJFs)
Several Clubs have enquired about their credits for Melvin Jones Fellowships. I would remind you again that a very large number of Clubs have sufficient credits to be able to award one or more (in a number of cases many) Melvin Jones Fellowships. Please email me if you wish to be made aware of your Club’s credits. Even if these do not amount to US$1,000, a Club can pay the difference between the credit and the required amount and still obtain the MJF.
Donations:
If your Club has not made a donation to LCIF this fiscal year please discuss and remember LCIF is our charity. Your Club can decide if it wishes its donation to be for ‘area of greatest need’, disaster, sight or youth. Funding directed to ‘area of greatest need’ provides LCIF with the ability to financially support any programme and allows the flexibility to supplement initiatives where additional funding is necessary or where the need is most urgent and to fund projects that meet diverse community needs beyond sight, disaster and youth, such as water wells and vocational training programmes for the disabled. Payments should be made via the District Treasurer in the usual way, specifying ‘LCIF’ and the area for which the donation is intended.
LCIF Club Coordinators: 
I would remind you again that Lions Clubs International Board has recently approved a policy change where, beginning 1st January 2018, a Club’s Immediate Past President shall serve as the Club LCIF Coordinator. If that person is unable to accept the role, or there is already a Club LCIF Officer in place, it can be delegated to another club member. In the coming weeks, current Club Presidents and then Immediate Past Club Presidents will be notified of this policy change.
I would remind LCIF Club Coordinators’ that some very useful guidance is available on the following link: http://www.lcif.org/EN/resources/coordinator-center/club-lcif.php
Presentations on LCIF
As mentioned previously, part of my role is to provide presentations to de-mystify LCIF. These can be given to individual Clubs but preferably to Zone meetings. Please liaise with your Zone Chairman and request a presentation on LCIF.
Other LCIF matters
Please contact me if you have any questions relating to LCIF, MJFs, etc.
Why not take a look at the LCIF website? The link is http://www.lcif.org/EN/index.php.
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